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As a concerned Oregon resident, and environmental advocate deeply concerned 

about the extreme proliferation of plastic waste globally AND locally, and about its 

harmful effects on all living systems, I strongly support this and all allied legislative 

measures designed to curb this problem. I'll add that as a consumer, I am making 

every reasonable effort to reduce my own consumption of single use plastic, 

including re-using products as often as possible, but real solutions must be achieved 

collectively. Thank you. 


